
 

THE NEXT HADASSAH MEETING IS 

THURSDAY, July 18, 2024 

IN THE VILLAGE MUSIC ROOM AT 1 P. M. 

AS WE ARE JOINED BY  

Barbara Glickman 

Executive Director of Ohev Shalom of Bucks County 
 

My Path to Jewish Community Leadership and 

Perspectives on Jewish Families 
  
 
 

 

Barbara Glickman began her career at Ohev Shalom of Bucks 

County in 2007 teaching preschool and 2nd grade religious 

school.  In 2013 she was promoted to education director and in 

2022 became the synagogue’s Executive Director, filling a 

position that was vacant for 10 years. During her years at Ohev, 

she has worked closely with the synagogue’s Inclusion and 

Education Committees as well as other lay leaders to help shape 

curriculum, policies and programs. 

 


